
From: Scott Parson [mailto:scott485@centurytel.net]  

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 1:27 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Amending Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Regulation 5 & 6 

 

Dear Mr Szenher, 

 

I am writing you today to voice my support of amending regulation 5 & 6 of the Arkansas Pollution Control 

and Ecology Commission.  Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations have no place in the Buffalo River 

Valley due to the potential destruction of resources that they present in karst topography like what is 

found there. The Buffalo River contributes a $5.76 billion positive economic impact to Arkansas and 

employs around 58,000 people and for this reason alone CAFO’s should not be allowed.  

 

Thank you,  

Scott Parson 

 


